
		 Winterbourne	C.C.	Social	Media	Policy	 	
	 	

  Winterbourne C.C. Junior  
             Social Media Policy 

 

 
JUNIORS 
 
• If someone is sending you messages or texts that you are worried about, 
you should 
tell your parents, an adult you trust, your teacher or your club’s welfare 
officer. 
 
• Remember that your coach is a professional, just like your teachers. 
They should not be your friend on Facebook, and should not be texting or 
messaging you. You can expect them to make arrangements for coaching 
and matches via your parents. 
 
• Juniors must not send inappropriate text messages or post messages on 
social media that are offensive, nasty or derogatory in any way about 
Winterbourne C.C. or any of its members or staff. 

The Coaches & Managers of the club WILL NOT  
 

Ø Send text messages to juniors – they will make arrangements via 
their parents.  
 

Ø Send private messages to children and young people via social 
media. Invite or accept children and young people to become 
“friends”.  

 
Ø Send inappropriate text messages or post messages on social 

media that are offensive, nasty or derogatory in any way about the 
Juniors of Winterbourne C.C. 

	


